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Sixteen of the 24 members of the Father Brady circle of Columbian Squires were initiated in a cere-
mony held in the parish hall on Saturday, August 18. This was the first time ever that a Squires initia-
tion was conducted in English in the province of Québec. The presiding committee was from circle
5167 at Monseigneur Louis Albert Vachon parish in Québec City. Three female members helped with
the preparation of the event. A barbecue chicken dinner was served to all the participants at the end.

Squires Initiation at St. Kevin’s Parish

Camping at Camping Daoust

A joint excursion of Knights of Columbus Council No. 13881 and the Novo Ecijano Association of
Montréal and Suburbs. More than 20 members of the two organizations and their respective families
were in attendance at this 2nd annual camping trip in Hudson, Québec during the weekend of August
3-5. The weather was generally good, but quite hot. Brothers Sonny Valdez and Bernardo Raquepo
were the honorary chefs for the meals.

 



More than a dozen brother knights and their families and friends attended the barbecue after the
11:00am Mass on Sunday, August 19 to honor those brothers and family members that were celebrat-
ing birthdays in August. Six of the 12 honorees were present. Pork skewers, tilapia, goat, sausages,
sushi, fried chicken as well as rice, salad, and various desserts were on the menu. A giant birthday
cake was served during the karaoke session afterwards.

Birthday Barbecue at GK Nacino’s House

Flower Bed Cleanup at St. Kevin’s Parish

Calendar
Sept. 1 - 1st degree initiation
Sept. 2 - Monthly general

meeting
Sept. 9 - 5th annual Côte-des-

Neiges en fête festival
Sept. 29 -Provincial general

assembly
Sept. 30 -Monthly general

meeting

Birthdays
Aug. 3 - Ruben Majaducon
Aug. 10 - Augusto Bertiz

Agustin Oriel
Aug. 12 - Nelson Alvaro

Leo Nathan
Aug. 13 - Mario Bajar
Aug. 16 - Harry Seedihal
Aug. 19 - Loyd Columbres
Aug. 20 - Ramon Corpuz
Aug. 26 - Sq.Patrick Crisostomo
Aug. 27 - Jose Mondez
Aug. 28 - Sister Alice Nacino

Awards
Our Sir Grand Knight Rey
Nacino received a double star
award from Supreme Knight
Carl A. Anderson. It takes into
consideration membership and
insurance growth as well as
programming activities reported
in each of the five program cat-
egories. Let us all congratulate
him!
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Three brother knights removed the weeds from the flower bed at St. Kevin’s on Saturday, August 25.
The flowers, courtesy of KofC Council No. 13881, had been planted on Saturday, June 9, during the
general grounds cleanup when ten brothers had also trimmed the hedges and cut the grass.


